

FROM THE DESK OF TERESA HOUSTON, ECDC DIRECTOR

Hello families!

It's that time again! The sun's clocking out early, so we've got to up our safety game. Let's keep our families safe and sound by hustling out of the center and parking lot pronto. Stay sharp, stay safe! And if you need to chat with the teachers, dial these numbers:

Nursery: (316) 440-1635 Transition 1: (316) 440-1642 Transition 2: (316) 440-1637 Preschool: (316) 440-1636

If you need the management team, dial these numbers:

Teresa Houston, Director: (316) 440-1632 Hallee Canfield-Jones, Supervisor: (316) 440-1631

As we navigate this season, let's also take a moment to appreciate the small joys – the crisp air, the cozy evenings, and the warmth of togetherness. Together, we can make this time of year not just safe, but special. Stay warm, stay connected, and let's make every moment count!

Thank you for sharing your children with us! Be blessed, Teresa



NURSERY AND TRANSITION 1 NEWS:

Nursery/Transition 1 students will examine:

Family and Home

Students will develop a feeling of being valued as important individuals who belong within the group. They will recognize familiar people, places, and show awareness of relationships to family, community, and cultural groups.



TRANSITION 2 AND PRESCHOOL NEWS:

Transition 2/Preschool students will examine:

My Family and Friends

Children will unite together as a classroom family, practice mindfulness strategies, and build relationships with classmates, and commit to keeping the classroom safe.



MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

- September 2: Closed for Labor Day
- September 6: Grandparents Engagement Activity, 3-5PM
- October 31: Book Parade, 10AM
- November 27: Early Dismissal at 3PM
- November 28-29: Closed for Thanksgiving
- December 6: Santa Visit 9-11 AM
- December 6: Winter Family Engagement Activity, 3-5PM
- December 24: Early Dismissal at 3PM
- · December 25-27: Closed for Winter Break

